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In attendance: Barbara Davidson, Diane Dellicker, Kevin Elliott, 
Lyn Foster, Ruth Grimm, Jan Huth, Claire Kissil, Alice Min, Kathy 
Sullivan, and Ruth Ware. 

This meeting was held in the Treasure Room at the Joint Free Public 
Library of Morristown and Morris Township. Barbara opened the 
meeting at two p.m. and thanked members for coming. 

The location for the coming September meeting was discussed and it 
was agreed that it should be held at the library in Morristown. It 
is expected that, hopefully, additional parking will be available 
due to the new expansion of the library. 

Changes in the wording of the new membership form were suggested by 
Claire and approved." Family membership" will be changed to read 
"household". A copy of this form will be included in the next 
Newsletter mailing with a reminder about dues for 1995-1996. 

The proposed computer gift to the library was discussed. Some of 
the members of the committee had met but they had not met as an 
entire group and Helen Wolf was not currently present to give a 
report. Much discussion was held and it is hoped that a report will 
be available for the May meeting. The 'general purpose was 
questioned and some details as to its use such as sign up time, 
possible supervision problems for staff, how extensive and up-to-
date it should be, and the use of a caddy to protect the disks. 
Barbara suggested that the committee keep in touch with Kevin and 
that members who have suggestions contact Claire or Helen. Since 
the May meeting will be the last one for the current membership 
year, it is important that an amount of money be designated at that 
time for the purchase. It was noted that, due to complications, 
MAGS did not purchase all that had been proposed last year and 
Leslie Douthwaite had requested that the Library pay for indexes 
previously promised by MAGS. In the absence of Treasurer, Bill 
Graves, it was difficult to ascertain the present status of the 
treasury. Barbara will contact him re: the same. 

Barbara will care for the purchase of a fruit basket as a thank you 
gift to the LH&G Librarians. 

Possible changes for next year's meetings were discussed in an 
effort to meet the tighter time schedule at the Library. The 
elimination of refreshments at each meeting had been suggested but 
it was decided that we continue as is in view of the comradeship 
shared at this time. Alice noted that she usually requests that 
speakers limit their program to a half hour or forty five minutes 



and this  has  proved  tn be helpful in scheduling. She will attempt 
t_,:) have the programs end at 8:30 p.m. 

Lyn had  cpoken with the librarians regarding the accumulation of 
NPwsletterc at the library through the MAGS exchange program. It 
was agreed that outdated copies would be put on the exchange table 
at general meetings. 

The National Genealogy Society Ethics Committee has a flier 
entitled," Wanna Buy Your Name?" which deals with fliers put out by 
companies attempting to sell mass produced copies of family 
genealogy. Copies of this brochure can be reproduced and it was 
decided to enclose copies in our newsletter. 

Kevin feels that there should be feedback from outside subscribers 
to the Newsletter. Claire mentioned that she receives the same 
along with requests for back issues. It was suggested that 
"comments and suggestions" could be included in the Newsletter. 

Diane has been subscribing to Forum as agreed to at a former 
meeting with copies donated to the library and reimbursement from 
MAGS. It was agreed that she continue this with a three year 
renewal. 

Alice suggested that the computer group meetings be limited to four 
times a year now that the gropp has met enough to become 
established.She will check group feelings re: this at the next MAGS 
meeting 

Ann Briziarelli, former Query Chair for the Newsletter, died 
recently. Lyn agreed to do a write-up for the next issue. 

Alice requested that anyone with suggestions for next year's 
programs please contact her. 

Interest Groups were discussed and Kevin noted that he felt persons 
wishing to keep in touch could use the list from the print out he 
recently made available. Lyn stated that the New Jersey group 
remains active and she is continuing to chair the group. 

Barbara requested that members gather for a brief meeting prior to 
the May general meeting. Meanwhile, she will contact Bill Graves to 
gather more information re: available funds. 

The meeting adjourned at 3:47 p.m. The next Board meeting is 
scheduled for August 27th at 2 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Janet Huth 
Recording Secretary 
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